
                                       

 

 

 

 

 
                                                          
 

Commonwealth Of Massachusetts 
Massachusetts Department of Transportation 

Cambridge Common Project 
 

 The Cambridge Common Project was shut down for this past winter 
due to the severe weather conditions.  

 

 As part of this project, full depth construction has been completed on 
a portion of Massachusetts Avenue. New traffic signals are being 
installed and Flagstaff Park is approaching 100% completion. This will 
included a new drainage system, and a new 10foot wide multiuse 
pathway.  

 

 The project has an anticipated completion date of October 24, 2015 
and the work is being done in phases in order for the public to have 
continuous use of sections of the park during the reconstruction.  

 

 Newport Construction resumed work on the project last week where 
they installed ten (10) concrete light pole foundations inside the 
fenced area for the new lighting system.  

 
Periodic updates to follow 

 
 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions: 
Contact: Donny Dailey MassDOT 

Government Affairs Liaison 
617-945-4272 donny.dailey2@dot.state.ma.us 


